Rotary Beach Concrete Stairs
Updated about 2 weeks ago

First City Rotary has nearly finished our Rotary Beach Concrete
Stairs to the Northern Beach. As the President of First City
Rotary for 2013-14 and Grant writer for this project have a
commitment to finish the Railings and signage. There will be
more improvements over the years our new First City Rotary
President Chris Baca (2014-15)and Board have made a
commitment to put in more improvements like fire pits, etc.

Many thanks go to the individuals you see in these photos along
with all of the guards of the final product last night (Bacas and
Diane Gubatayao), local citizens of Ketchikan who help keep
the area clean and ALL OF YOU DUCK TICKET
PURCHASERS!!! Many thanks go out to Fred D. Monrean Sr.

Engineering for preparing the final drawings, to the Borough of
Ketchikan and The Corps of Engineers for permitting our
project, President Rosie Roppel for writing the grant and
helping with the design, Rotary District 5010 for our Matching
Grant. Many thanks go out to our Past Rotary Projects Chair Jen
Wescott and new Projects Chair Chief Rydeen, and the project
manager Dick Miller who was the main consultant on the design
work. Thank you for donating your time, trucks and expertise:
Lori Linville and Liquid Stone Designs, LLC, who donated their
concrete pump truck and finishing work and Scott Davis with
Cheap N Easy Handyman Services LLC who stepped up to the
plate when vadalism took place.




